
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 21/01/2025 12:41:15 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

21/01/2025

MR STEWART MCGEADY
11 malcolm ST
narrabeen NSW 2101

RE: DA2024/1740 - 139 Lagoon Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101

I agree with the proposed development. The garaging will provide the necessary more off-
street parking for this area and will improve the functionality of the footpath.




